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Dear Sir/Madam,

   THE GLASGOW CITY COUNCIL 
(SIGHTHILL)

(MANDATORY 20mph SPEED LIMIT ZONE) ORDER 201_

Thank you for your email of 21 October and the opportunity to comment on the preliminary
proposals for the imposition of a 20mph speed limit in Sighthill. Please accept our apologies for
the late submission, unfortunately due to confusion around our change of status as a consultee.

GoBike is pleased to see this move and supports the proposal. We have no intention to object
should a TRO be forthcoming.

However, our support does come with our usual caveats about the need to monitor and enforce
this new limit, particularly in the early days. We do, though, recognise that as a 20mph speed
limit becomes more widespread in the city, compliance will grow.

Yours sincerely

Tricia Fort
for Consultations, GoBike
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